ﬁ Outlook

in support of CUP-case #24-5200 Rancho Viejo Solar

From Adam Eigner <jazzeigner@gmail.com>
Date Fri 7/11/2025 10:18 AM
To  Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>

WARNING:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County Commissioners,

I'm writing as an Eldorado resident to express my support for the Rancho Viejo Solar project. | believe that the project is safe and that we
need clean energy projects NOW to address the climate crisis that our region and our planet urgently faces. | hope the commission will not
cave in to the alarmist and NIMBY feelings of many of my neighbors and will allow this important project to go ahead as rapidly as possible.
This is especially pressing now that Federal Credits have been threatened with discontinuation for projects that are not started in the very near

term.
Sincerely,
Adam Eigner-Herrera

6 Verano Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico



